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Leah S. Kosik, Esquire
,

Attorney-At-Law,

3454 Cornell Place IN RESPONSE REFER
Cincinnati, OH 45220 TO F01A-79-70

Dear Mr. Kosik:

In Mr. Sheldon J. Wolf a's letter to you dated March 29, 1979, he stated
that if any additional material was made publicly available regarding
your Freedom of Information Act (F0IA) request of March 7, 1979, for
the General Electric " Reed Report", NRC would so inform you. The purpose
of this letter is to provide you with the current status concerning the
General Electric (GE) " Reed Report."

In the past several months, the Commissior, reviewed GE's proprietary
(claim under exemption 4 of the F0IA. The Commission was evenly divided
on whether to withhold the Report. Copies of the Commission's memoranda
concerning this matter are enclosed. On October 17, 1980, GE filed
suit in Federal District Court to enjoin disclosure of the report. The
Federal District Court has ordered NRC not to disclose the report pending
the resolution of the various claims. We will keep you advised as to
the status.

If you have any questions regarding your request, please call Ms. Carol
Ann Reed on 301-492-8133.
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J. elton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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I
3454 Cornell Place

I Cincinnati, Ohio 45220
(513) 221-7084

1: arch 7,1979

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
ACT. REQUEST

F0ZR-79'lO
g ||fChairman

United States Huclear Regulatory Com.11ssion
Washington, D.C. 20535

Dear Sir:

Thic is to request that your agency provide a copy of the
Reed Ileport, a docunent compiled by General Electric Company,
concerning the safety of certain types of nuclear pouer
plants, which report has come into the poccession of your
agency in the cource of a licencing hearing for a nuclear
pouer station. This requect is made pursuant to the Freedom
of Information Act, 5 U.s.C. sec.552, and your agency's
implementing regulations.

I understand that I an oblicated to pay conta of duplication
of the above requested document. Pleace send an invaice for
those costs along with the copy of the document.

Very truly youro,
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Leah S. Kosik
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